
BAYADA BUSINESS PLAN

When considering his succession plan, BAYADA Home Health Care Founder and Chairman Mark Baiada realized that
the company's future relies on sustaining.

We do a lot with rituals and traditions â€¦ one example is that The Bayada Way, our core values document, has
fifteen key actions that are the essence of how this place works. Continuously improve our work through
evaluation, education, and training. I think for us the real opportunity is to help them shape the way this
benefit gets infused into the policy structures as well as the way the services get authorized and delivered. We
can complement that with technology, but I think there will always be a very meaningful, very large need for
that relationship. But while acknowledging the need to adapt to these changing conditions in the industry,
Baiada also believes that the basic formula for success has not changed. And then it goes all the way down to
our startup practices, including our medication management business. A lot of what we do for the clinicians is
rooted in, I would say, the value system, and how our values manifest themselves in day-to-day behavior.
Demonstrate exceptional care and kindness to others. How are you adapting to tight labor markets and the
tough competition for caregivers? I think at the end of the day, anywhere in health care, [including] home
health, a nurse, a therapist, an aide is doing this because they want to help people. Communicate clearly and
consistently with clients and fellow employees. Local accessibility takes on a whole new meaning in our
business. All of the updates happen automatically such we can rest assured our presence is always accurate
and optimized, and that is just fantastic. Find, engage, develop the best people, so that you can deliver the best
service, and in turn, the market will ask for you more. You have the patient themselves, their family, the staff
and the management of the community, and everybody is working together to collaboratively support the
resident â€¦ We started to realize we wanted to carve out specialty teams that only focus on that setting.
Actually, our largest specialty is pediatric nursing care. For us, the core issue is that people really need
services in the home, and the government is actively thinking about how to make sure people have access to
that care. The conversations are very broad. Recognize and reward those who set and maintain the highest
standards of excellence. Has it been a smooth transition into that role for you? What about the role of
technology? Making the employee experience better is really our core focus. How soon can we get that fixed?
Whether in the Medicare program or private pay personal care services, you have more than one client. So, we
have a lot of relationships with large plans and all the way down to the small ones. While the transition is
expected to be completed in January, it has not been without its fair share of speed bumps, Mark Baiada said.
We believe in providing community service where we live and work. Strive to provide the very best service to
our clients. Usually, it comes down to, do you have a great talented group of people and a great culture of
people working together to deliver great service? And that comes down to, do we have the best people? It
seems like Bayada is operating in some very different countries, is there a common thread? So, the scale is
totally different. Are you concerned about the coming shift in the Medicare payment framework to day
episodes? Right now our focus has been with the branch based staff. At the end of the day, delivering service
reliably, consistently in the home, with a family at a time of crisis in their lives, is really, really hard. We will
accomplish our mission and achieve our vision by following our core beliefs and values. People is our number
one growth constraint. Demonstrate honesty, commitment, and loyalty to our clients and their families, to
fellow employees, and to our organization. In general, the succession plan is meant to ensure that Bayada will
remain focused on its mission, based in family-owned values and likely to remain operational for the next
years. We care for our clients 24 hours a day, 7 days a week. Having Yext data to merge with our other
internal data sources is huge! We think about growth the way we have since , which is, take care of more
people today than we did yesterday, and steady, consistent, but modest incremental growth so we can keep up
with the need for reliability and quality.


